
 

 

January 2024 NASFA Minutes 
by Steve Sloan 

 

The January meeting of the North Alabama Science Fiction Association was called to 

order on Saturday, January 20, 2024 over Zoom at 6:01:26 PM by President Mary 

Lampert. 

 

OLD BUSINESS 

 

Dues are due. 

 

NEW BUSINESS 

 

Misty and Martin have their church in Hazel Green reserved for the next NASFA meeting 

on February 17. We would have met there in January if weather and icy roads had 

allowed it. 

 

GigaParts sent an email to the club suggesting that we can use their new store location for 

our meetings. Too bad they only offered days other than Saturday. 

 

Could we have meetings at Mike K.’s house? We would need a room stretcher to fit. 

 

NOT-A-CON BUSINESS 

 

Not-a-Con co-con chair Mary said no work on Not-a-Con had been done so far by herself 

or co-chair Judy. It will preferably be held the same weekend as the club meeting, on the 

third weekend in October. 

 

Sam reported that he still hasn’t closed the books on last year’s Not-a-Con, because not 

all of the tee-shirts have been delivered. 

 

Sam moved to adjourn at 6:07:41 PM. 

 

For the January program, we looked through some of the homemade Jeopardy games on 

the Jeopardy Labs website, and played through several. Mike K. also showed off a few of 

the new videos he’s found for Short Attention Span Theater. 

 


